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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
21 June 2023 
 
 

Delisting from ASX 
 

 
Delisting 
 
ICSGlobal Limited (ICS or the Company) (ASX:ICS) wishes to notify its shareholders that as ASX has 
declined the Company’s request to extend the time for delisting, ICS will be removed from the Official 
List of ASX at close of trading on 22 June 2023 as trading will have been suspended for a period of 
two years. 
 
The Board of Directors of ICS will continue to explore potential options for the Company. 
 
Future Shareholder Communications 
 
Following delisting, the Company will continue to provide information to shareholders in accordance 
with its continuous disclosure obligations under the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth). Shareholders who 
continue holding securities in the Company after delisting may view communications via the ICSGlobal 
website found at www.icsglobal.com.au. 
 
We would like to thank our shareholders for their continued support and we will inform shareholders of 
the next steps for the Company in due course. 
 
This announcement was approved for release by the Chairman of ICSGlobal Limited. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Richard Barry 
Company Secretary 
P: +61 416 766279 
E: info@icsglobal.com.au 
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